
 

 

 

December 21, 2018 

 

 A special meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Aurora took place on Friday, 

December 21, 2018 at 11:30 a.m. in the Town Hall Auditorium, 300 Gleed Avenue, East Aurora, 

New York. 

 

 Present:  Susan A. Friess  Councilwoman 

    Charles D. Snyder  Councilman   

    James J. Bach   Supervisor 
 

 Absent/Excused: Jolene M. Jeffe  Councilwoman  

    Jeffrey T. Harris  Councilman 
     

  
              

 Supervisor Bach opened the meeting at 11:30 a.m. and stated the meeting was called in 

order to vote on an amendment to the Joint Service Agreement for Fire – Emergency Medical 

Service Control (dispatch services).  The amendment is to add the Town of Sardinia as a partner 

and participating municipality beginning January 1, 2019.  Trial runs need to be performed prior to 

January 1, 2019, therefore, approval is time-sensitive. 

  

 Councilwoman Friess moved to approve the amendment to the Joint 

Services Agreement for fire and emergency dispatch services adding the 

Town of Sardinia as a partner and participating municipality, and to 

authorize the Supervisor to sign the amendment resolution.  Councilman 

Snyder seconded the motion.  Upon a vote being taken:  ayes – three 

noes – none                                                                                Motion carried. 
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 Councilwoman Friess moved to adjourn at 11:35 a.m.; seconded by 

Councilman Snyder.  Upon a vote being taken:  ayes – three     noes – none                     

                                                                                                   Motion carried. 
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Martha L. Librock 

Town Clerk 


